
April 18, 2023,

Covid Memo

To Residents, Families, Friends, and Staff,

Despite our effort and Covid vaccine booster last week, we have cases of Covid in our
community. Public Health has declared us an outbreak.
This means that residents with symptoms will be isolated. We would ask that only essential
visitors, visit those who are in isolation. Residents who have symptoms will be PCR tested by
nursing staff. I remind residents and family that we are following new directives and not using
Rapid testing.

For those who have tested positive they will be in isolation for 10 days. Activities for residents in
isolation may continue For Example 1:1 walks in an empty hallway or outside with appropriate
PPE

At this time activates, and dining will continue for those residents who are asymptomatic.
We will be increasing our efforts and working with public health to stop the spread and be out of
outbreak as quickly as we can. We will be monitoring all resident for symptoms twice a day.
Please help us stop the spread and only visit when you are feeling well, and continue to wear a
mask at all times.

If you have further questions, feel free to contact us.
Kind Regards,
Goderich Place Management,


